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State Performance Plan (SPP)/Annual Performance Report (APR)

Each state must submit to the U.S. Department of Education a State Performance Plan/Annual Performance Report (SPP/APR) that specifies our annual performance on a set of federally required indicators.  The next SPP/APR is due to the Office of Special Education Programs (OSEP) on February 1, 2021, and a draft of that report will be available by mid-December for your review in the “What’s New” section of our website, www.infantva.org.  This report covers the extension year of this SPP/APR cycle.  The SPP/APR data will be discussed with the Virginia Interagency Coordinating Council prior to posting it, and we will be accepting any additional written comments through December 31, 2020.  Please submit any comments you have on the SPP/APR to Kyla Patterson at k.patterson@dbhds.virginia.gov. 

